
 

PRE-BID CONFERENCE 

64C17-135 

April 26, 2013 LETTING 

 

A pre-bid conference has been scheduled for Thursday, April 18, 2013 at 10:00am. 

This meeting will be held at:  Illinois Department of Transportation, District Two Office 

819 Depot Avenue, Dixon, IL 61021 

This pre-bid conference is for all prime contractors who plan to submit bids on contract. 64C17.  The 

project is located 0.5 mile south of U.S. 30 and includes a new four-lane single span girder beam 

structure, a vertical profile adjustment and bicycle trail improvements in Rock Falls, Whiteside County, 

Illinois. 

The purpose of this conference is to advise contractors of Commonwealth Edison’s restrictions for 

working in the vicinity of their high voltage transmission lines and distribution lines near the structure, 

and to discuss other unique elements of the project.  Representatives from IDOT District Two will be in 

attendance to answer questions related to the project.   

 

Contractors are encouraged to e-mail such questions to Derrick.Lopez@illinois.gov in advance of the 

meeting. 

 


